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Oakland County Water Resources Commissioner’s Office Continues Special  
Water Education Partnership at the Michigan State Fair 

 
WATERFORD, Mich., August 16, 2023—The Oakland County Water Resources Commissioner’s (WRC) 
office, in conjunction with their new fair partner, the United Way for Southeastern Michigan, will share 
valuable information, including the importance of natural water resources, with thousands of visitors at 
the Michigan State Fair.  
 
“Since 2018, my office has partnered with the Michigan State Fair to promote the importance of water 
resources and the connection with agriculture,” said Oakland County Water Resources Commissioner 
Jim Nash. “This year, for the first-time, United Way for Southeastern Michigan has joined in this effort.” 
 
The teams plan to share information on the: 
 

• Great Lakes Water Authority’s Water Residential Assistance Program 

• Oakland County Water Resources Hardship Assistance Program 

• United Way for Southeast Michigan’s 2-1-1 Services 

• Oakland County Water Resources Kids’ Clean Water Calendar Contest 

• Oakland County Water Resources Workforce Development Job Shadow Program 
 
For years, fair visitors have been able to ask questions on a variety of water-related issues. The two 
teams look forward to providing face-to-face engagement with the public attending the area’s heritage 
event.   
 
Beginning Thursday, Aug. 31 through Monday, Sept. 4, representatives will be at the dedicated booth in 
the Interior Vendor Hall, located at 46100 Grand River Ave., Novi, Michigan. The vendor hall will be open 
until 7 p.m., but representatives from WRC and United Way will be present daily until 5 p.m. The fair 
hours are 11 a.m. to 10 p.m. weekdays, 10 a.m. to 10 p.m. on weekends, with special holiday hours on 
Labor Day, Sept. 4, from 10 a.m. to 9 p.m.  
 
For media information, please contact Julia Ruffin, at 248-791-4367. 
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About the Oakland County Water Resources Commissioner’s office 
The Oakland County Water Resources Commissioner’s office is dedicated to protecting public health and 
safety, preserving natural resources and a healthy environment, maintaining reliable, high-quality 
service, ensuring the value of investment, and contributing to economic prosperity. We set goals that 
encourage efforts to meet or exceed local, state, and federal water quality standards, environmental 
regulations, and safety requirements within our control. To learn more about us, visit 
www.oakgov.com/water.  
 
About the United Way for Southeastern Michigan 
United Way for Southeastern Michigan, a member of the United Way Worldwide network and an 

independently governed 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, works to help households become stable and 

ensure children have the support they need to thrive. For more than 100 years, United Way has been a 

leader in creating positive, measurable, and sustainable change in communities throughout southeast 

Michigan. United Way works in partnership with donors, agencies, corporate and municipal partners to 

help families meet their basic needs of housing, food, health care and family finances, and ensure 

children start school ready to learn and graduate ready for life. To give, advocate, volunteer or learn 

more, visit UnitedWaySEM.org.    
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